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7th October 2020 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

We have been notified today that on Thursday 8th October we will 

be visited by Ofsted.  

 

This visit is part of the routine inspections Ofsted are carrying out to 

schools to discuss and find out how schools are coping with the 

return following the lockdown. The inspectors will speak to leaders in 

school about the return to school including pupil attendance and 

the curriculum. The lead inspector has informed us that they will not 

be speaking to parents on this occasion.  

 

As a school we welcome the opportunity to discuss the challenges 

facing schools at this time as well as celebrating our many 

successes. 

 

 

 

 
 

Mrs R Driver 

Head of School  


